
 
 
 

 

15th May 2017 
 

Year 1Trip to New BrightonThursday 25th May 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

An educational visit has been arranged for year 1 to go to New Brighton. The visit will 
take place on Thursday 25th May, leaving school at 9.00am and returning in time for the 
end of the normal school day.  The actual cost for the trip amounts to £2.50 per pupil, so 
we are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.50 per pupil as the Governing 
Body are subsidising school trips as much as possible.  
 

Children should wear school uniform and also bring a warm showerproof coat and have 
sensible footwear on [preferably trainers or strong shoes].  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable NAMED carrier bag, 
remembering not to have any glass bottles.  A sensible packed lunch would be a 
sandwich, carton drink, a piece of fruit and a yoghurt or packet of crisps. Those children 
who normally have a free universal school meal can be provided with a packed lunch by 
Edsential if the reply slip is completed and returned, packed lunches will not be made 
automatically. 
 

We are looking forward to an educational and enjoyable day out.  Once again many 
thanks for your support.  Please complete the attached pro forma and return it to the 
class teacher as soon as possible.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

   Mrs Evans, Mrs Stevenson & Miss Williams 
 

 
Somerville Primary School -Year 1– New Brighton – Thursday 25th May 2017 

 
 

Child’s Name ……………………..…………………………….... Class: ………………......... 
 
 

Emergency Tel. No: …………………………………...……………………………….............. 
 
 

 My child requires a packed lunch supplied by Edsential 
 

£1.50 voluntary contribution enclosed     
 

Please return as soon as possible, thank you. 

 


